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1) Status Report on ORA 2016/2017 Priorities:  Team captains gave updates on the work of their groups.  Much progress has been made on the priority recommendations thanks to workshops with the Select Board and Planning Board, meeting with the Chamber, and the hard work of the ORA Priority Teams.

A new document summarizing the status to date is being email separately.

2) Taking Positions on New/Unforeseen Topics:  Members voted overwhelmingly that choices and reporting on taking positions to be:  For, Against, No Position/Need More Information.  Education on the topics is necessary to make an informed decision. 
 
3 Web site domain name Ogunquitresidents.com is secured.  Hope to have up for informational purposes soon.

4) ORA mailing to residents and  taxpayers planned to recruit new members.

5) Participants opted for ORA to distribute information of potential interest to the ORA member email list.  To minimize confusion, I'll be sure to mark them FYI only.

6) Reminder not to speak to press on behalf of ORA.
   
7) Bobbie Treen asked for volunteers to work on OctoberFest.   


